
RÉSUMÉ DIGEST

ACT 361 (SB 166) 2018 Regular Session Thompson

Prior law required information regarding the National Human Trafficking Resource Center
Hotline to be posted in certain establishments.

Prior law required the notice to meet certain size, font, and language requirements set by the
ATC commissioner.

New law retains prior law and adds the requirement that airports, bus terminals or stations,
and railroad passenger stations post information regarding the hotline in the same location
where other employee notices required by law are posted.

New law provides that the provisions of new law apply to public-use and private-use
airports.

New law provides that the provisions of new law apply to privately owned stations or
terminals and those owned by the state or a local governing authority.

Effective upon signature of the governor (May 15, 2018).

(Adds R.S. 15:541.1(A)(6) and (7))


